
 

DATE: Monday, August 15, 2022   LOCATION: 100 block Raymond St.  
 
TOPIC: Shooting Investigation        CASE NUMBER: 22S-04641 
 

INFORMATION: 
 
 

On Sunday, August 14, 2022, at approximately 11:08 p.m., Santa Cruz Police Department (SCPD) 
responded to the 100 block of Raymond Street on a report of two victims of a drive-by style 
shooting. Officers located two males suffering from gunshot wounds in a nearby park.  
 
The victims, 28 and 26 years of age, both suffered from single gunshot wounds. Paramedics 
transported the injured males to a Bay Area Trauma Center for treatment. Both victims’ injuries 
are in serious but stable condition.  
 
Preliminary information suggests the shooting is gang motivated. SCPD Officers established a 
crime scene, recovered several casings, and confirmed gang associations of both victims. 
Detectives worked throughout the night collecting evidence and following up on leads to 
identify the possible suspects in this case.  
 
Anyone with information regarding this investigation is encouraged to contact the Santa Cruz 
Police Department Investigation Unit at (831) 420-5820. If you want to remain anonymous, call 
the SCPD Tip Line (831) 420-5995.  
 
 
 
 

 

For additional information, contact: Joyce Blaschke  Phone:  (831) 420-5844 
 

 

 

 

SANTA CRUZ POLICE DEPARTMENT 
155 Center Street, Santa Cruz, CA 95060 
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